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WISCONSIN P U B LIC S ERVICE CORPORATION

P.O. Box 1200, Green Bay, Wisconsin 54395

January 7,1981

Mr. J. A. Hind, Chief
Safeguards Branch
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Dear Mr. Hind:

Docket 50-305
Operating License DPR-43
IE Inspection Report No. 80-25

The subject report was issued fc11owing an inspection of security measures
at the Kewaunee Nuclear Power Plant conducted by Messrs J. R. Creed and J. R.
Kniceley on November 17-21, 1980. One item was identified as a non-compliance
and cited by this report. The attachnent to this letter provides our response
to this item. This response was requested by January 6,1981, however, due
to a misunderstanding between members of my staff, it is one day overdue.

The attachment to this letter is considered exempt from public disclosure

according to 10 CFR Section 2.790. It is requested that this document not

be placed in the Public Document Room.

Very truly yours,

$.k. tt$kAU.><|
E. R. Mathews, Vice President

Power Supply & Engineering

snf
Attach.

cc - Mr. Robert Nelson, NRC Resident Ir.spector

RR #1, Box 999, Kewaunee, WI 54216

Sur /ribed and Sworn to
Before Me This 7th Day
of M uuat,1 1981

Notiry Pub (Lic, State of Wisconsin
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